
PROJECT UPDATE 1 
November 2024

Glen Iris wetlands
Fence replacement (Stage 1 of 3)

About the project
The City of Stonnington is renewing the fence surrounding the Glen Iris wetlands as part of broader rejuvenation 
works of the wetland ponds and immediate surrounds.

The November works are stage one of a three stage fence renewal plan. Under this stage, the eastern section 
of the fence will be replaced.

It’s estimated the three stages will take six months with the final stage of works to be completed by April 2025.

We recognise works of this nature will cause some inconvenience. Every effort will be made to keep disruption 
to a minimum and we thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.

» Remove existing fence

» Install timber post and hinged joint
mesh fence

» Install maintenance access gate

Works

Glen Iris Wetlands 
(refer map)

Location

Mid to late November 2024 
7am to 5pm (Monday to Friday) 

When

Contractor: 
Melbourne Chain Wire Fencing
Matthew Parsons
M: 0448 141 784

City of Stonnington:
Open Space Planning Lead
Marella Stow
P: 8290 1416

Emergency 
(out of hours)
P: 8290 1333

Contact

Wetlands access via the eastern path 
may be restricted when the contractors 
are working on site.
Please use the western path during 
the works.

Pedestrians
WORK SITE RESTRICTIONS
In accordance with Worksafe and  
OH&S practices, parking and pedestrian 
accesswith the work site will be limited 
during working hours.

Please adhere to warning signs 
at all times


